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Resilienceteamworkhonestyforgivenesskindnessrespect 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To end the children’s time at Lillington Nursery and Primary School on a high, 

we’re looking to arrange a trip to Drayton Manor on Tuesday 19th July. We’ll 

be leaving school at 9:30am and arriving back at school at 5:30. 

BARGAIN ALERT! The price of the trip is £5 for the day pass to Drayton Manor 

and a contribution towards the cost of the coach. This can be paid in cash or by 

Parent Pay. Please pay as soon as possible – by 9th July at the latest. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day. If your child 

is entitled to free school meals, school will provide them with a packed lunch 

and drinks for the day. If it’s hot and sunny, please remember sun-cream. 

Children will need to wear school uniform on the trip – they can wear their 

leavers hoody. 

Please complete the form below to let us know whether your child can attend 

the trip. We’ll also need up to date contact numbers and email addresses in 

case we need to contact you through the day. 

Please remind your child/children that if they are making poor choices at 

school, we will not be able to take them on the trip. Any child who is on a 

refocus card week beginning 18th July will not be able to attend the trip. 

If you have any questions, please email holtm@lillingtonschool.org 

Thanks, 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of child:  

Attending Yes No 
Contact numbers Name: Name: 

 Number: Number: 

Parent/Carer Name  Signature 
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